
 

 

Our Ref: PM/AW 
 
5th October 2023 
 
Mrs S Colbeck 
Headteacher 
St Augustine of Canterbury RC Primary School, a Voluntary Academy 
Lowerhouse Lane 
Burnley 
Lancs  BB12 6HZ 
 
By email 
 
Dear Sinead 

Inspection of St Augustine of Canterbury by the Catholic Schools Inspectorate on 21st and 22nd September 2023 
 
I have pleasure in enclosing the report from the recent inspection. 
 
Congratulations to everyone on this fantastic report. I think it shows what an amazing place your school is, with 
super children and talented staff. Thank you for all the hard work you put into your school every single day. Thank 
you to the staff for “ being exemplary role models” and for the “ high standard of chaplaincy provision” including 
the daily broadcast. It was lovely to read about all the amazing charity work that you do to help the most needy 
in our world. It is a school everyone should be rightly proud of. Well done. 
 
A copy of the full report must also be made available to all registered parents within five working days of receipt 
of this report. It will also be available electronically on the diocesan and CES websites. 
 
A copy of the report has also been sent to the chair of your governing board. 
 
Attached to this email is also a copy of our post-inspection survey. I would very much appreciate your considered 
response as it will help us to improve our service to the bishop.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support and assistance in the inspection process. 
 
With every good wish. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Peter Moore 
Catholic Schools Inspectorate Coordinator 


